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Dear Parents/Carers

Your child is invited to attend a Student Interview in the school's Neuadd Newydd in 'B'
Block on 8™ July 2021 (entrance via Reception). This is an opportunity for them to discuss
potential option choices, review those selected in light of their results and consider other
alternatives to sixth form, such as colleges. The Head of Sixth Form, Mrs Croydon, Year 12
Form Tutors and a representative of Careers Wales will also be present to discuss any
questions they may have.

Unfortunately, due to current restrictions we are unable to invite parents/carers to these
meetings and are asking your child to attend on their own.

In order to organise the day, we have allocated the following time slots:
Surnames starting:

A-G  8.30-9.20
H-M  9.30-10.20
N-T  10.35-11.25
U-Z 11.30-12.15

We understand that the allocated time may not be convenient for your child, so have
asked them to contact Mrs Croydon at jlc@cantonian.cardiff.sch.uk to arrange an
alternative date/time if necessary.

We look forward to seeing them.

Yours sincerely

MR G JONES
Head of School
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